
THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 

LAWRENCE 

February 18, 1961 

Professor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvanla 

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora: 

Thank you for your letter of February 15» wlth the 
Information about your travel arrangements. I am grate-
ful for the reminder about Federal tax exemption, which 
I should have mentioned to you, an oversight for which 
I apologize. I endose a certifícate filled out as com-
pletely as possible; the University recommends that it 
be signed by you in the presence of the ticket agent. 
With respect to travel expenses, if you can have an estí­
mate of the total cost to you (including taxis, etc*) 
with you at the time of your visit, we will be able to 
settle everything here by a short visit to the Chancellor's 
office, where a check for the honorarium and expenses can 
be issued directly to you. 

I think all the arrangements for your visit are 
woll in hand, and I shall expect to meet you at 3.52 
on bhe 27th at the Kanaas City airport from TWA flight 
367. My colleagues and I look forward with pleasure to 
vour visit. 

Very sincerely yours, 

Peter Caws 
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